
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 

           (Public Service- Non Profit ) 

                    RECOVERED VESSEL 

 

        

      

                        

                   

 

 

 

          

www.stolenboats.ca 

On August 1st at approximately 8:30 pm, people on Kitsilano Beach contacted the Vancouver Police to report a white 

and green 23 foot Bayliner Capri that had drifted onto the beach from approximately ½ mile off shore.  Due to the 

engine being hot and the keys in the ignition with no one on board, Canadian Coast Guard crews from Kitsilano and 

Sea Island bases performed an extensive area search for possible bodies in the water. Vancouver Police Marine Unit 

members were able to identify the vessel as being stolen from a wharf in the Belcarra area of Burrard Inlet between 

July 31st and August 1st.  If you are able to assist with any information that can help move this investigation forward, 

Please contact Constable Tammy Hammell at the Vancouver Police Marine Unit. Tammy.hammell@vpd.ca           
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